



Headteacher: Mr I McArthur, B.Eng(Hons) Deputy Headteacher: Mrs V Deer, BA(Hons)

Wednesday, 17th November 2021

Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s)

6th Form trip to the Birmingham Christmas Market

We are planning our annual 6th Form trip to the Birmingham Christmas Market, something we couldn't do last year due to the pandemic.

This will be a free trip, paid for by the school, as a reward for what has been a great term so far where our students have worked very hard and shown us true resilience. They have all shown what 'Paulet Character' means!

The trip is on Monday 13th December, leaving school by coach at 11am and returning at approximately 6.30pm.

Places are strictly limited to 65 and will be assigned on a first come first served basis.

If you would like your child to secure a place, please fill in the form below and ask your child to hand it to Mrs. Peach at

school. I will write with further details n			
Cind Regards			
Salle			
· ·			
lan McArthur Headteacher			
Teddledcher			
/ We the parent / carer of		would like to so	ecure a place for him/her on
he 6 th Form Birmingham Christmas Ma	irket trip on 13 th December	r.	
/ We understand that supervision will be expected to stay in groups of a minir	l be remote (students will n mum of two and be contac	not need to stay with supe ctable during the trip.	rvising staff) and students will
Please provide your child's mobile phor	ne number so they can be	contacted if necessary	
This information will be kept in a confid			
Please provide any medical information	ı, and possible actions, we	will need to be aware of	for the duration of the trip:
Signed	Date		For school use:





